
In states that control the sale of alcohol 
(control states), fewer stores sell 
alcohol. These stores close earlier and 
have fewer selling hours, which can 
decrease drinking and alcohol-related 
harms—and they’re less likely to sell 
alcohol to minors compared to 
other states. 

Keeping state control of 
alcohol sales—and preventing 
private control—helps reduce 
alcohol-related harms 


